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Dear Alumnus, welcome to our first issue of Alumni ReConnect Newsletter. We are 

happy to share our news and at the same time, hear more from you. Let's watch 

the message from Prof. Emeritus Dato' Dr. Hassan Said, Vice-Chancellor of AeU, 

about this newsletter! 

 

 

 

 

http://clt1242001.bmetrack.com/c/vd?9tSN8Jgb1CaU7GCaJ2dfUbYa4Ofe4KoJ4%252FWDpUgRCgl%252Fth%252FAsi8PRLpi6vqzMSKwP8eAteByX4CKI8vrOrnnRtwIhaKx%252FHhZHOo%252BfFjUaxG9pOTOlTBjf21Sse8K2Q0STS5KVQDj3XqXi2Wfyyqs0g%253D%253D#video_1

